
 

 

SpireEnergy.com 

 

Spire Inc. 

700 Market 

St. Louis, MO 63101 

August 28, 2019 

VIA EFIS 

Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Governor Office Building 
200 Madison Street 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 
 
Dear Secretary, 

Enclosed herewith for filing with the Missouri Public Service Commission is the new Single 

Family Low Income program tariff sheets, P.S.C. MO. No. 7 Original Sheet No. R-30.21 and P.S.C MO. 

No. 8  Original Sheet No. R-30.21 in regards to Spire Missouri Inc. d/b/a Spire (the “Company”).  These 

tariff sheets, have an issue date of August 28, 2019, and an effective date of September 27, 2019, 

reflected by Sheet No. R-30.21 of the Company’s tariff.   

The Company has designed this new tariff sheet to align with the Ameren Low Income Single 

Family program tariff that was recently approved for their MEEIA Cycle 3 portfolio of programs. The 

purpose of the Program is to deliver long-term natural gas savings and bill reductions to low income 

customers who occupy single family dwelling units within the Spire Missouri East service territory.     

This new program tariff will not increase our overall Energy Efficiency Portfolio budget for FY19 

or FY20.  The goal is for Spire to align our new program tariff with the Ameren program so we can 

continue to serve our shared customers better moving forward.   

 
Sincerely, 
/s/ Shaylyn Dean     
Shaylyn Dean 


